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My family and I have been residents in Appleton for in excess of fifty years during which time we
have witnessed the continuous loss of green belt land to the south of us,together with the
ensuing build up of traffic
I believe the plan to be unsound in several respects
The increased number of houses together with the increased number of vehicles is not
sustainable
The proposed development will destroy much of the remaining attractive green belt land
between existing new development and the M56 motorway
Planned infrastructure of road improvements, additional schools and medical and leisure centres
are at best vague
The destruction of green belt land is at odds with recent government policy
M A Bromley




